From: Kathy Byrne [mailto:KathyB@ELRIO.ORG]
Sent: Friday, August 22, 2014 8:39 AM

To: UFCAcquisitionInput

Subject: University Family Care change of ownership

El Rio Community Health Center has historically had a very productive and positive working relationship
with UFC .We understand that no changes are expected in the management of the health plan in the
current contract cycle and therefore we have no concerns as it relates to UFC.

Kathy Byrne

Executive Director

El Rio Community Health Center
T.(520) 309-3941 F.(520) 309-2286
E. kathyb@elrio.org

www.elrio.org
Your Health is our Passion

Confidentiality and Nondisclosure Notice:This email transmission and any attachments are for the sole purpose of the person / entity named
above and may contain confidential / privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is strictly prohibited. If
you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by e-mail, or call 520-792-9890 and delete or destroy all copies plus
attachments.

El Rio Community Health Center and/or its employees shall not be liable for errors or omissions that are present in this message, or any
attachment, that have arisen as a result of e-mail transmission. If verification is required, please request a hard-copy version.

Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the company.



